Thiesfeld, Joseph

From: Pomajzl, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11:06 AM

To: Thiesfeld, Joseph

Subject: FW: Corrective Actions

Attachments: RIMG3140.JPG; RIMG3157.JPG; RIMG3159.JPG

Please put this in the Aten file:

11S: 84069
PCS: NEO137634

Thank you

Mark Pomajzl
Program Specialist
Wastewater NPDES Compliance Unit

Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy
1200 N St, Suite 400

P.O. Box 98922

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

DIRECT: 402-471-2936 FAX: 402-471-2909
http://deq.ne.gov

From: Pomajzl, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:24 PM

To: Mary Tingelhoff <MTingelhoff@mrgkc.com>; Scott Tingelhoff <stingelhoff@mrgkc.com>
Cc: Stoll, Hillary <Hillary.Stoll@nebraska.gov>

Subject: Corrective Actions

Dear Ms. Tingelhoff,

The following photos were taken last Friday at your facility. Section 5.6.2 states that an unauthorized release or

discharge (e.g. spill, leak or discharge of non-storm water not authorized by the Industrial Storm Water General Permit
(ISW-GP). Please submit separate corrective action reports for these spills. Investigate the cause of these releases and

steps you are taking to eliminate these types of releases in the future.
Let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you

Mark PomajzI|
Program Specialist
Wastewater NPDES Compliance Unit

Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy
1200 N St, Suite 400

P.O. Box 98922

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

20200093554



DIRECT: 402-471-2936
http://deq.ne.gov

FAX: 402-471-2909
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